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Purpose/Objective: The purpose of this document is to provide additional contributions towards the revision of Working Document Toward Draft New Report ITU-R M.[LED-EMI]
 

	
Abstract: ITU WP5B has received contributions from multiple administrations providing evidence and expressing concerns over unintended electromagnetic radiation from LED lights onboard ships that imposes harmful interference to safety of navigation and safety of life systems. Document 5B-0034 was provided to the last WP5B meeting, but it was unintentionally not carried forward in the WP5B Chairman’s Report. This document provides additional contributions to that working document.








